
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       29th November 2013

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Christmas Dress up Day - 12th December 2013 

 

Following the huge success of last year we will be once again 

be wearing a Christmas jumper or dressing up as something to 

do with Christmas, for fun. The School Council feel it will help 

us get into the Christmas spirit! 

 

As we are having our Christmas lunch on Thursday 12th 

December we decided that this would be the perfect time.  

 

We have decided not to make this a fund raiser just a fun day, 

for the children and staff! 

 

It is going to be a fantastic day and we all look forward to 

seeing all the wonderful outfits. 

 

Happy Christmas from the School Council. 
 

 

 

 


